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Well Done Brittany Ford 

Brittany competed at the Regional Athletic 

Carnival last week. She placed 4th in her heat of 

the 11years 100m. Congratulations Brittany. 

Thank You 

Last week Bec Diprose and her friend Angus (an 

arborist) dropped into the school to trim our 

fruit trees. Thank you for your support. 

Life Education – Thursday 4th September 

Life Education Van and Ruth and Harold came to 

school today. Mrs Schwartz’s class discussed  

B Cyberwise and Mrs Brett’s group talked about 

being Clued Up. 

3-6 Excursion to Lake Ainsworth 

Than you to the Parents who have finalised 

payment for the excursion. We still have 

outstanding accounts. The School has already 

prepaid for the students to attend and 

appreciate prompt payment. More information 

about the excursion will be sent home early 

next week. Payment needs to be finalised by 

Monday 8th September. 

P & C Meeting 

Next Thursday, 11th September 7pm 
Active After School Program 

Next Wednesday will be the last Active After School Afternoon. Active After 

School will commence next term. 

  

The Calendar 

Term 3 

Sept 

Thurs 4th Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 

Thurs 4th Life Education Van Visit 

Mon 8th Roxy Theatre Bingara - 

Goldilocks Rocks Performance 

Wed 10th – Active After-School 

Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 11th t Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 

Thurs 11th P & C Meeting 7pm 

Fri 12th Jump Rope for Heart 

Mon 15th – Fri 19th Lake 

Ainsworth 3-6 Excursion 

Fri 19th – Last Day of Term 

Term 4 

Oct 

Tues 7th Staff & Students return 

to School 

Wed 8th – Active After-School 

Program 3-4pm 

Thurs 9th Kinda Transition -

Jumpstart Program 
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Goldilocks Rocks Performance at the Roxy Bingara 

Parents are reminded the whole school will be attending the performance next 

Monday. Students will need a Packed Morning tea, lunch and water bottle. 

Library Books 

All Library books are due back to school next week. 

The Pallamallawa Public School App 

Parents are asked to put this App onto their smartphone. It is proving an 

excellent communication source for parents to receive information from the 

school. Phones with the App received the information immediately about changes 

to routine. Newsletters, notes, instant notifications, calendar information are all 

included on the App. This App is available at no cost to parents. Some android 

phones have has issues installing the App. The Sircle Company has been dealt with 

most of the install and operation issues. Please contact the school if you are still 

having issues using on your phone. 

Jump Rope for Heart 

Students will be participating in the Jump Rope for Heart Jump off on Friday 12th 

September.  Students have started preparation skipping each morning. 

Information and Sponsorship forms have been sent home. 

Sausage Sizzle 

Next Tuesday, 9th September - $3 

Canteen 

Kerry Munn is the Canteen Coordinator.  Families are allocated to do Friday 

canteen. The Friday fruit program will continue and parents will be placed on a 

roster to supply fruit. Mrs Kerrie McNamara will continue to assist with Canteen 

every Monday. Please contact Kerry Munn on Mobile No: 0458 250 458 and let her 

know if you need to change / swap a day. 

2014 Canteen Roster Term 3 

  
Monday Canteen  Friday Canteen Friday Fruit Roster 

  5th September Kerry Munn Donna Stevens 

8th September No Canteen 12th September Heidi Johnstone Kylie Kumar 

15th September Kerrie McNamara  19th September Jodi Rigby Casey Schneider 

NO CANTEEN MONDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 “SWIMMERS ARE GRINNERS”  
MOREE AMATEUR SWIMMING CLUB 2014/2015 SEASON REGISTRATION DAYS  
The Moree Amateur Swimming Club will be holding their Registration days for the 
2014/ 2015 Swim Club Season.   
Dates: Wednesday 10th September 2014  
Friday 12th September 2014  
Time: 3.30pm – 6.00pm  
Venue: Moree Artesian Aquatics Centre – Foyer  
Cost: $90.00 per swimmer ( includes registration to Swimming NSW)  
Calling all social, recreational and competitive swimmers ¬– sign up for the summer season with Moree Amateur Swimming Club Inc. All levels 
of swimming ability are encouraged and welcomed to enquire and register.  
The First Club night is scheduled for Thursday 9th October 2014 at 6.00pm.  
Club nights are every Thursday night from 6pm-7.30pm at the Moree Artesian Aquatic Centre for tadpoles, juniors and teens (4-18 years) to 
participate in all stoke races from 15m through to longer distances and team up for brace relays.  
For the more competitive members, you will have the opportunity to attend regional swimming meets over the season if interested.  
====================================================================================================  
The first 40 swimmers who register and pay will receive a GO Swim Swimming Australia Pack – which includes a free swimming cap, 
bag and handy information for swimmers.  
The Moree Artesian Aquatics Centre have kindly donated one free water slide pass for every member who registers and pays for the 
2014/ 2015 on these registration days .  
==================================================================================  
For further information please contact:  

David Devney 0427362795 Tammy Elbourne 0428573350 Jaymie McDonald 0408650018 

Invitation to 

 Pally Community to attend 

Gravesend Community 

& Gravesend Public School 

  Camp Oven Dinner 

& Bush Dance 

$5 a head 

Time: 6.30pm at the Gravesend Park 


